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Hipsburn Guidance for Severe Weather 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We will always make every effort to stay open in the event of severe weather. 

However, in extreme cases the school may have to close due to severe weather or due 

to any other emergency. 

 

Information about any closures will be available from the following places: 

 

Hipsburn Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/1067045306751046 

 

Email notification – please make sure we have your latest email address 

 

Our school website www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk  

 

Northumberland County Council website 

 

We will endeavour to inform parents and carers of any closures as early as possible and 

for a morning closure by 8.00am at the latest. 

 

We will do everything we can to avoid school closure but I may have no option but to 

close the school if there is not enough staff able to get here to ensure the safety of 

the children.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher  
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